
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

06 March 2025 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Stakeholders (Learners, Parents/Carers, Apprentices, Employers, Staff and Directors) 
 
Eid al-Fitr 2025 
 
As you are aware, LDE UTC has a diverse and multi-cultural community with a significant proportion of learners and staff being 
Muslim.  Having looked at the number of staff and learners that will be celebrating, and in line with many schools and colleges 
in the local area, the college will be closed to all staff and learners on Monday 31 March 2025. 
 
 
 
 
Gloria Gold 
Deputy Headteacher – Pastoral  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


